
Highway 401 / Veterans Memorial Parkway Improvements

Visit the Project Website: hwy401vmp.ca

Thank you for 
attending

To provide your comments, please fill out a  
comment form and place in the comment box at  

today’s meeting, or send your comments to:

 
 

We would appreciate receiving your comments by June 23, 2016 so they can be 
considered early in the design refinement process. All individuals who have submitted 
comments and an email or mailing address will be added to the project mailing list.

Comments and information regarding this study are being collected to satisfy the 
requirements of the Environmental Assessment Act, and in accordance with the Freedom 
of Information and Protection of Privacy Act. With the exception of personal information, 
all comments will become part of the public record. 

Please let us know if you have any accessibility requirements in order to participate in  
this study.

Appelez Tim Belliveau pour des informations en français. Tel: 905-381-3224 (à frais virés) 

Comments may also be emailed: 

comments@hwy401vmp.ca

Mr. Frank Hochstenbach, P.Eng.
Sr. Project Engineer
Ministry of Transportation
659 Exeter Road, 3rd Floor
London ON  N6E 1L3
Tel.: 519-873-4575
Toll Free: 1-800-265-6072 ext. 
519-873-4575
Fax: 519-873-4600
E-mail: frank.hochstenbach@ontario.ca

Mr. Karl Grabowski, P.Eng.
Transportation Design Engineer
Planning, Environmental and 
Engineering Services
City of London 
PO Box 5035
London ON  N6A 4L9
Tel.: 519-661-2500 ext. 5071
E-mail: kgrabows@london.ca

Mr. Dave Emery, P.Eng.
Design Manager
Stantec Consulting Ltd.
200-835 Paramount Drive
Stoney Creek ON  L8J 0B4
Tel.: 905-381-3221
(+0 collect)
Fax: 905-385-3534
E-mail: dave.emery@stantec.com


